
Dear Valued Pool Customers- 

As many of you know, this is our first fall season under the bubble.  We have operated under the 
current schedule for a month with great success.  Unfortunately there are times that have low to no 
attendance.   As responsible stewards of the pool we have made minor changes to the schedule.  
Starting November 19th 

Old Schedule New Schedule 
5:30am-1:30pm Monday Wednesday Friday 6am-12pm Monday Wednesday Friday 
5pm-7:30pm Monday Wednesday Friday 5pm-6:30pm Monday Wednesday Friday 
9am-2pm Saturday & Sunday 9am-12pm Saturday & Sunday 
 

Thank you for understanding.  I know switching the schedule around can be frustrating.  I really wanted 
to wait till January but as with any business it is important to be as efficient as possible at all times.  

Sincerely,  

Ann White 


